[bookmark: _GoBack]TOWN OF STANFORD RECREATION COMMISSION
MEETING OF 03-13-2019
PRESENT:  Richard Bell, Mike Denatale, Sara Knickerbocker
ALSO PRESENT: Joe Norton – Supervisor, Mary Weinberger – Town Board Liaison, Linda Eurich – Town Board

NEW/RETURNING BUSINESS
UPDATES: Ms. Osterman updated the Commission on a few items. 
	-The Pleasant Valley Day Camp has changed the date they will be visiting to July 31st with a rain date of August 1st.
	-Chlorine Bids have been sent out for the 2019 season. They will be reported back to Town Board for a vote when received.
	-All previous employees have been emailed applications for the upcoming season. 
EASTER EGG HUNT: The Easter Egg Hunt has been scheduled for April 13th at the Rec, 10 a.m. – 12 p.m.
OPENING DAY: The Commission discussed June 28th as the opening day at the Rec. 
COUNTY LETTER: Mr. Norton reported to the Commission that he received a letter from Dutchess County stating that all employees hired by municipalities must qualify with county first.
Submitted by: Lauren Osterman, Secretary 

